
 

                                                                                6th June 2025  

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the final half-term in Reception.  

 

The children enjoyed their visit to IMAGINE THAT. The behaviour was good and as 

expected made the staff very proud, taking the children out of school is a big 

responsibility which is thought very carefully about so a big well done to the 

children. 

 

Phonics homework is a little different this week. For the majority of children there 

will be a “WordTime” video to watch (see the accompanying sheet with QR Code). 

This will be linked to their ability level alongside a sheet with single words linked to 

the video for your child to read with you. If you can indicate on the sheet the words 

you feel your child is struggling with and tick off the words they can read easily and 

speedily then return this sheet to school. Many thanks for your support with this.  

Our Big Book focus is “Times and Rhymes”, the children are doing well recognising 

words that rhyme and thinking of additional rhymes.  

 

In Maths the focus has been on shape and the de/composition of shapes, for 

example a square can be made up of two triangles, three oblongs can be put together 

to make a square and so on.  

 

The foucus in RE is “How to Pray”. 

 

As part of Understanding the World we will be looking at transport, past and present 

and how transport has changed over time.  

                       

                                                   Reception Staff 


